
UTILITY NOTE 

PUT-65-1.08 

PID 107760 

January 18, 2024. 

 

 

Telephone Service Company (TSC) 

Chris Hardy 

419-739-2560 

  

Chris Hardy has communicated TSC will abandon all their facilities within the project work limits.  

Proposed start date April 1, 2024.  

 

Dominion East Ohio 

Joshua Threet 

330-958-1108 

 

Dominion’s preliminary relocation plan has been accepted by ODOT.  Showing the facility from STA. 

65+90, 35’ RT to STA. 65+20, 63’RT being abandoned, and a new gas line facilities installed offset 

Right, outside of construction work. This relocation is shown in their relocation plans.  Stations 62+94, 

offset 37’ Right & 60+34.09, offset 45.01’ Right will be potholed to assure construction avoids gas line 

conflict with the proposed drainage.      

 

Spectrum 

Steve Myers 

419-303-7735 

  

Spectrum’s aerial cable is attached to AEP’s power poles and will be completed following AEP’s 

relocation of facilities.   Spectrum did not mark any underground utilities.  

 

 

Village of COLUMBUS GROVE 

Water and Sewer 

Jeff Vance 

Phone: 419-659-2982 

 

Proposed storm water will be adjusted vertically to avoid conflict with the Dominion Energy gas 

line within the work limits.  There is fire hydrant, catch basin, and manholes adjustments in the 

construction plans.  The Village has adjusted some of the water valve boxes but does want to adjust 

all of them to grade, and the Village of Columbus Grove will perform the adjustments. 

 

  



 

 

AMERICAN ELECRIC POWER (AEP) 

TRC / Distribution Design 

Karl Erdmann 

614-636-6025 

 

 

 

Item                                                        Location Description 

 01 STA. 64+61, 66’ RT Remove pole 

 02 STA. 65+03, 50’ RT Remove pole 

 03 STA. 65+50, 18’ RT Remove pole 

 04 STA. 64+22.4, 55.3’ RT New pole, guy wire, anchor 

 05 STA. 64+50, 31’.4’ LT Pole to remain 

 06 STA. 66+15, 70’ LT Pole to remain 

 07 STA.64+61, 43’ LT Pole to remain 

 08 STA. 63+43, 55’ LT Pole to remain 

 09 STA. 61+01, 39’ LT Pole to remain 

 10 STA. 63+42, 59’ RT Pole to remain 

 11 STA.10+75, 12’ LT Sycamore Street Remove pole 

 12 STA. 10+88.7, 25’ LT Sycamore Street New pole 

 13 STA. 10+62.2, 21.6’ RT Sycamore Street Replace with new pole 

 

 AEP has received their materials to complete the relocations and will begin the relocations 

01/31/2024.  

 

 

Utility note prepared by Matt Pickering, District 1 Utility Coordinator.   

Phone: 419-549-6587 

Matt.Pickering@dot.ohio.gov  
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